
From: Camille Alden
To: Nathaniel Smith
CC: Jean Fraser;  Lawrence Walden;  William Scott;  dsenus@woodardcurran.com
Date: 3/25/2014 11:01 AM
Subject: Rockland Ave Easement Docs are ready
Attachments: 03-25-14 Kramer Deed w-Plan.pdf; 03-25-14 Turyn Deed w-Plan.pdf

Nathaniel,
 
Larry Walden and I have finalized the deeds for the 60' X 100' Rockland Ave. Sewer/Drainage/Pedestrian 
Easement.  They've been converted to a PDF format with the plan included as part of the document.  
Please see 2 attached deeds.
 
Good luck with the negotiations with Mr. and Mrs. Kramer and Ms. Turyn.  I'm happy to provide any 
supporting documentation should you need it.
 
 
Camille C. Alden, PLS
Senior Surveyor
City of Portland
Department of Public Services
55 Portland Street
Portland, Maine 04101
ph: 207-874-8839
fax: 207-874-8852
email:calden@portlandmaine.gov


